Foute 1, Box 210
Kimberly, ID 83341

November 11, 1979

Nicholas Toth

National Museum of Kenya
Box 40658

Neirobi, Kenys Afriecs

Deay Niecks

Thank you for remembering me with a beautiful card, letter, end

the reprint. T have shown the illustrations to many and they are

~ certeinly good for laughs. I wouvld like to see some enlargements
made of these showing that the women have been liberated before

our time (Men The Primeval Savage).

I do hope that some sort of a symposium will eventually
naterizlize, I did receive a2 publication and a review by
Debbie Seitzer. I would certainly look forward to our being
able to get together and lemwm some of the African technologies.
I was disappeinted that we didn't get together this Spring, but
perhaps another opportunity will come in the future.

I just received word from Marie Wormington that Richard Leakey
is in a London hospital with problems with his kidneys with
the possibility of 2 transplant from his brother. I do hope
that by the time you heve received this he has had complete
recovery.

If Desmond Clark is with you, give him my best, He is a person
I have long admired. Well, Nick, I do hope that things material-
ize in the Spring and we will be able to get together in Sweden.

With kindest regards,

Donn Crabtree, D. Se.
Research Associate in
Prehistoric Technology
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